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f REGULA MEETING OF BOAR (
JF THE TOWN OF LAKE LURE
rUESDAY , AUGUST 8, 1972

3ting of the Board of Commissioners was held in the
. m. on August 8, 1972. The following members of

board were present: Mayor J. Paul Wilson , Commissioner Avery T.
3hion, Jr., and Commissioner Zeb V. Dalton. Hollis M. OWensr 'Jr.,
n Attorney, was also present.

Mayor J. Paul Wilson called the meeting to order and recognized
10rable Robert A. Jones, member of the North Carolina House of
?resentatives who spoke briefly. In his remarks, Representative

- -.

1es commented on the growth of the Town of Lake Lure , commended the
policemen of the Town of Lake Lure for efficient patrolling of the
Lake known as Lake Lure , commented on crowded boating conditions and
advised that the charter of the Town of Lake Lure could be amended at
the 1973 Session of the North Carolina General Assembly to add more
member Jard of Commissioners.

Commissioner Dalton moved that Gene L. Lovell be retained as
1ief of Police of the Town of Lake Lure. This motion was seconded
! Commissioner Cashion and unanimously 'adopted.

The IDinutes of the regular meeting held on July 11 , 1972 , and of
special meeting held on July 25 , 1972 , were read and approved as
:itten.

The Clerk advised the board that a 1963 Ford Dump Truct owned
, the Town had been advertised for sale as required by law , and
lat the highest bid received was from L. M. Pearson , 0r. in the
lount of $1, 100. 00. Commissioner Cashion moved , seconded by Commissioner
1 ton

. .

. Pearson s bid be accepted and that said 1963 Ford
Imp Trl Id to him. This motion was unanimously adopted.

The Clerk advised the board that it is required by law that all
rplus moneys be included in the budget for the 1972-73 fiscal year
d further advised that an arendedbudget will be pr"""nt-"d .to the,ard llar meeting to be held on September '72.

Mayor Wilson read a letter from Mrs. Mary Nesbitt regarding
ving of Cane Creek Road , and advised the board that the center
said road would have to be established before any paving work

uld be done on it.
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A letter was read from Mr. J. V. Bell asking that the minutes
the meetings of the board be written by the Clerk or by a

ecial secretary in the absence of the Clerk and kept in the Town
11 at all times. The Clerk suggested that a tape recorder be used
record the proceedings of the board.

There being no further bUE ness the meeting adjourned at 9:),0 p. 
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